
From:   Ryan Kowalske   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   June 13, 2016

Subject:   Sacramento aftrcc
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr Serafini,

The Avwatch AFTRCC Request was a renewal for our Sacramento coordination and addition of
Bakersfield coordination.  The Avwatch request has just been submitted as an exhibit.  AFTRCC
subsequently sent the AFTRCC Coordination that was originally attached as an exhibit.  I submitted it
twice on accident.

If Bakersfiled is not covered in the AFTRCC Coordination Approval, can we omit Bakersfield and proceed
with Sacramento?  I need to expedite as much as possible.

Thanks you in advance for your help in this matter.

Ryan Kowalske


